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Thank you to all our parishioners who were so generous to our 

Christmas Giving Tree fund. We were able to provide gift 

cards to many children from our local St. Vincent de Paul 

families and a donation to the children of the Multicultural 

Center of Marin. Everyone was so very grateful! It was a 

different year, but we found a way to make it happen -- thank 

you! 

-Barbara Maloney 
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